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NOVEMBER 2024 

The blessings of the Lord! Throughout this month, we have been blessed with many fruits, meats, vegetables 
and other household goods! Our Lord provides! 

It has been a wonderful three months and to see how the Lord is working on people’s lives, supplying needs 
and providing a place of worship. It is amazing to be a part of His plan. There is much work to be done as we 
help to lay a foundation for the development of the church here in Tahiti. We took a drive around the island 

the other day and there are so many other towns and cities needing a church to be established.  
 

Jesus is the answer for the world today! 
Please pray for French Polynesia,  

 
Anthony, Noralyn and David Pio 

Associate Missionaries (AMP) to French Polynesia 

On November 3rd, we held our very first service at our new location. 
We are beyond blessed and thank the Lord for this miracle in providing a place of worship. The owner has 

allowed us to use his restaurant on Sunday mornings, as it isn’t open on Sundays. There is something special 
about seeing things transformed for a service and seeing people walking in off the streets. We are excited of 

what the Lord is doing, many people have been blessed and touched by the Lord’s presence. After the service, 
we have a potluck, enjoying great food and fellowship! Continue to pray for us and all our contacts. 


